
May 5, 2014 

 

A meeting of the Board of Sewer & Water Commissioners was held on Monday, May 5, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., in Room 2125 

at Walpole High School, 275 Common Street.  

 

Present:  Roger Turner, John Spillane, James Taylor, Ken Fettig and Patrick Fasanello.  Also, Rick Mattson, Supt. 

  of Sewer and Water. 

 

Abatements submitted tonight are reviewed and signed. 

 

Article 15 of the SATM is discussed and all are in agreement that they should take no action on this article at this time as 

the communications problems needs to be resolved and there are more important issues that are going to require funding 

by the Sewer & Water Commission that have come up.   

 

The Water Management Act is discussed next.   The letter that has been written to the DEP regarding the WMA 

regulations and how they will negatively impact the Town of Walpole is reviewed and signed by all Commissioners and 

the Superintendent.  Mr. Mattson says he believes this is going to get very complex.  He adds that the current permit was 

supposed end February 2015 however it has been extended to February 2016.   

 

Motion Made by Ken Fettig to adjourn.  Second by John Spillane.  Vote 5-0-0.  Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Accepted June 9, 2014 


